
 

 

 

 

SC Line shipping company enters the new era linking USA 

with Cuba 

 

SC Line calls Cuba every 14 days, sailing from Port Everglades (Florida) and 

arriving in Mariel and Santiago de Cuba. 

 

Last Sunday (September 20th) was not any given Sunday. The Florida based shipping 

company SC Line stepped into a new era not only for the Cuba-USA relationship but 

also for the world wide order. The Caroline Russ motor vessel berthed at the Mariel 

port in the first commercial voyage (USA – Cuba) of this new status quo. 

 

SC Line is a company that has being leading for more than a decade several trades 

linking the most important places of the Caribbean & Latin America with the United 

States. SC handles Ro-Ro, static, breakbulk or containerized cargo (reefers, as well) 

with the most efficient, agile and competitive service & customer service experience in 

the market. 

 

This new service offered by SC Line is the evident proof of the successful efforts that 

both Governments have been doing for the last months. This was one of the biggest 

challenges for both sides. Together, they are designing and building a brand new 

scenario. SC Line will be a strong and reliable partner for both countries with a 

main goal: to strengthen and enrich relations between Cuba and the United States 

of America. 

 

 

For further details, please contact Mr. Jose Pardo (Chief Marketing Officer): 

j.pardo@scline.es // +507 6671 9069. 
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